Barrett, Jon

From: Liu, Luke

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 11:09 AM
To: Barrett, Jon

Subject: RE: 2505 Londonderry

Jon,

Staff does not foresee traffic issue with closing the western driveway opening on Sheridan Drive.

Luke

From: Barrett, Jon

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 8:16 AM
To: Liu, Luke <YLiu@a2gov.org>
Subject: 2505 Londonderry

Luke,

Did you make a preliminary decision on the possibility of a driveway closure at the referenced address? They plan on
closing the western curb cut. Thanks.

Jon Barrett

Zoning Coordinator, City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services
301 E Huron Street, Ann Arbor, M| 48107

General: 734-794-6525 planning@a2gov.org

Direct: 734-794-5000 x 42654 jbarrett@a2gov.org




